
State Road (S.R.) 5/
U.S. 1 from 900’ south 
of Suntree Boulevard
to 100’ north of Suntree
Boulevard 
FPID: 436237-1-52-01
Federal Aid Project No.: 
4856-062-P
Brevard County

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Meeting Location: 
Suntree Country Club
1 Country Club Drive
Melbourne, FL 32940
Wednesday
July 12, 2017
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
Project information will be 
on display, and there will be 
a presentation on a 
continuous loop running 
throughout the meeting. 
Project representatives will 
be available to answer 
questions.

The Florida Department of Transportation will conduct a Public Information Meeting for the safety
and operational improvement project at the intersection of State Road (S.R.) 5/U.S. 1 and Suntree
Boulevard and along Suntree Boulevard from the FEC Railway to S.R. 5/U.S.1, in Brevard County. As
the result of a safety study conducted in 2014, FDOT proposes to alleviate crash issues in this area
by constructing a second northbound left turn lane from U.S. 1 onto Suntree Boulevard and a
corresponding second westbound receiving lane on Suntree Boulevard. An additional eastbound
right turn lane from Suntree Boulevard onto U.S. 1, and drainage improvements are also proposed
as part of this project.

Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or
persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Kelly Hiden, Public Involvement
Coordinator by phone at 407-508-0839, or via email at kelly@valerin-group.com at least seven (7) days prior
to the meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service,
1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or
family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do
so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at 386-943-5367, or via
email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us

For more information about the project, please contact Sameer Ambare, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at
386-943-5232, or email sameer.ambare@dot.state.fl.us.

For additional project information, please visit www.cflroads.com


